
From: Nick Moore <nick733@gmail.com> 

Date: Fri, Mar 20, 2015 at 7:00 AM 

Subject: Senate Bill 819 

To: sen.TimKnopp@state.or.us 

Hi Mr. Knopp, 

I am writing you to urge you to support Senate Bill 819.  I don't understand how we have 

allowed separate funding for different kids for so long.  My children go to Yankton Authur 

academy in Saint Helens, OR and the school relies on volunteer groundskeeping, has zero 

security features, a volunteer secretary and broken playground equipment.  Please support this 

bill. 

Respectfully, 

Nick Moore 
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